COUNCIL FOR THE INDIAN SCHOOL CERTIFICATE EXAMINATIONS

PRAGATI HOUSE, 3RD FLOOR, 47-48, NEHRU PLACE, NEW DELHI - 110019
TELEPHONES: 29564831, 29564833, 26411706, 26413820 E-mail : council@cisce.org  FAX : 91-11-29564735

Chief Executive & Secretary
GERRY ARATHOON
M.A., B.Ed.

PV/CIR/2022
14™ February 2022

To: All Heads of Schools presenting candidates for the ICSE & ISC Year 2022 Examinations.
Dear Principal,

Subject: Start date for the ICSE & ISC 2021-2022 Semester 2 Examinations and advisory on the
conduct of ‘Pre-Board’ Examinations

This has reference to the conduct of the ICSE & ISC 2021-2022 Semester 2 Examinations. The
tentative date for the start of the Semester 2 Examinations will be in the last week of April 2022.

The Timetables for the examinations will be intimated to you shortly.

This will provide the schools sufficient time to both, complete and revise the Semester 2 portions
of the bifurcated and reduced syllabuses.

Schools are further advised not to conduct the ‘Pre-Board’ examinations for the ICSE & ISC
candidates unless the syllabuses have been thoroughly revised and completed. Preferably, the
‘Pre-Board’ examinations should be conducted between end March and April.

Your cooperation is this matter is solicited.

With warm regards,

Yours sincerely,

Uyt

Gerry Arathoon —
Chief Executive & Secretary



